STATE OF ARIZONA

]ANI(C:;E K. BREwWER May 11, 2012 Executive OFFICE
OVERNOR

Kelley Henry

Supervisory AFPD — Capital Habeas
810 Broadway, Suite 200

Nashville, TN 37203

Re: Public Records Request
Dear Ms. Henry:

I write in response to your May 9, 2012 e-mail. Your assumptions are not
accurate. In an effort to provide more clarity, let me address the individual categories of
your initial public records request:

1. Descriptions of vacancies are created, maintained and routinely updated online.
Accordingly, the online descriptions are not maintained after a position is filled.
Current vacancies are online.

Documents were provided on May 7, 2012.

Documents were provided on May 7, 2012.

Documents were provided on May 7, 2012.

Your request was vague and overly broad. No responsive documents appear to

exist. To the extent your request was meant to cover communications between

the Governor’s Office of Boards and Commissions and the Arizona Department
of Administration, attached are facsimile transmissions between those two offices
regarding the posting of meeting notices. All meetings were timely noticed.

6. Documents were provided on May 7, 2012.

7. To the extent any documents exist, executive session documents pertaining to
what was discussed and considered are confidential and a revelation of executive
session discussion and consideration to anyone other than those individuals
provided for pursuant to Arizona statute is a violation of Arizona law.
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Sincerely,

4}/5{

oseph Sciarrotta, Jr.
General Counsel

1700 WEST WASHINGTON STREET, PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85007
602-542-4331 ° FAX 602-542-7602



